
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

2025 Summer-term 1 

SUTHERLAND 

HOUSE SCHOOL 
School Newsletter Written and collated by Phoebe Doyle, 

with the help of our students. 

School Notices: 

• Pupils break up for 

May holidays 23rd 

May and return 2nd 

June.  

• Key Stage 3 Indoor 

Athletics on 17th 

June at Harvey 

Haddon. 

 

 

 

Active Living – Kurling 

On the 13th of May at Harvey Haddon Leisure Centre in Nottingham 

four students represented Sutherland House School in an inclusive 

indoor Kurling tournament organised by Sports Nottingham. The four 

students were: Jacob, Kurt and Mckenzie from Class 7 and Ethan and 

Thomas from Class 10. 

All the students demonstrated enthusiasm and great effort during 

each event. The experience was extremely positive, and all the 

students appeared to enjoy this well organised inclusive event. The 

standout moment was when Kurt won two games in quick succession 

for us beat Christ the King in the second game. All the students 

demonstrated great accuracy with the discs and good sportsmanship 

throughout the game. The scores are as follows: 

• Sutherland House School 2 Christ the King A 2  

• Sutherland House School 3 Christ the King B 2 

• Sutherland House School 2 NUSA 3 

• Sutherland House School 4 Southwell Minster 3 

 

 

 

Local community Notices: 

 

• The Test is a marvellous 

cricket event to attend. 

May 22nd-25th. Trent 

Bridge cricket ground.  

 

• Brand-new labyrinth of 

tunnels and domes, 

which will be filled with 

colour and light. May 

24th-June 1st.  Lakeside 

Arts, Beeston. 

 

•  Green Hustle is all about 

encouraging people to 

get planting and to get 

involved with their 

community. May 31st. Old 

Market Square, 

Nottingham. 

 

• Jurassic Cove Adventure 

Golf. Stockhill Lane NG6 

0RH.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Warning Zone 

Warning Zone is a Leicester based charity dedicated to teaching life-skills and safeguarding children. Their 

mission is to deliver life-saving messages to children and young adults, catching them during key transitions in 

their lives. At these stages in life, individuals are given more independence and will be responsible for their 

actions, behaviours and decisions they make; both in their day-to-day life and online. At the Warning Zone 

state-of-the-art facility, the aim is to educate young people on understanding risks, peer pressure, anti-social 

behaviour and consequences. With the internet and online presence being so widely accessed from a young 

age, their new E-Safety zone educates individuals on cyber-bullying, grooming, scammers and much more. 

Students at SHS visited here on Tuesday 6th May and took part in a range of activities, which supported them in 

their understanding of responsibility and gave them valuable opportunities to engage in role-playing activities. 

Topics explored included, peer-pressure, staying safe in our local community and online, fire, road, water and 

railway safety. The students engaged very well in this trip and we look forward to returning.  

 

Local art 

This half term, pupils have been exploring doodling and graffiti. Nathan, a local artist came into Sutherland 

House School to do a doodle workshop with our pupils. This was thoroughly enjoyed and pupils created 

excellent pieces of art.  Pupils also took a walk around the local area to spot legal art exhibitions too.  

 



 

 

 

 

  

Student council  

Written by Ethan Barnes 

At school council there were volunteers from classes 4, 8, 10, 12, 13, 14, and 15. We 

talked about what students like to eat at school and don’t like to eat at school. We also 

voted about if we thought there is enough time for lunch and if there were enough 

options. Everyone voted yes for both questions. Some people also said extra ideas 

about what would make lunch better. 

 



 

 

 

Author visit  

Gareth baker: author, storyteller and patron of reading, paid primary a visit at 

Sutherland House School! Pupils explored the wonderful world of super heroes through 

dress up, role play and literature!   

 


